
WORKERS’ COMPENSATION AND DISABILITY BENEFITS 
WORKERS’ COMPENSATION LAW, SECTION 57 AND SECTION 220, 

SUBDIVISION 8 
 

Worker’s Compensation Law requires that all municipal and State entities ensure that 
businesses applying for permits, licenses, or contracts have appropriate workers’ 
compensation and disability insurance benefits. This requirement applies to both original and 
renewal applications.  
 
The New York State Department of Health that over sees our operation has issued guidance 
mandating all local departments of health conform to the New York State Workers’ 
Compensation Law. Effective immediately all original and renewal applications for operating 
permits must be accompanied by an appropriate form designated by the State Workers’ 
Compensation Board attesting that the required benefits are provided or the operation is 
exempt. The required forms are available through your insurance carrier or, in the case of 
exempted operations, are available from the State Workers’ Compensation Board. You may 
contact the Board at (877) 632-4996 or visit their web site at www.wcb.state.ny.us. The 
Workers’ Compensation Regional Office serving this area is located at: 
 
   Peekskill District 
   41 North Division Street 
   Peekskill, NY 10566 
   (866) 746-0552 
 
Our office will not accept applications nor will we issue a permit to an operation that 
has not documented compliance with the Workers’ Compensation Law. 
    
 
 
 
 

http://www.wcb.state.ny.us/

